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I am a bankruptcy attorney.  This bill is extremely important to many of my clients 

especially my elderly clients.  There are tens of thousands of elderly people in 

Oregon who are at risk of losing their homes because they can't afford to pay some 

old medical bills and credit debt.  Please pass this bill as soon as possible. 

 

thank you. 

 

Rex Daines 


